
Let your dreams 
take flight.

Gliding Scholarship 
Opportunity

Information Evening
• Did you know that you can legally fly a glider solo at the age of 14? 

(Subject to completing the required training). 

• Nene Valley Gliding Club is looking for between three and six Year 

9 and/or Year 10 students who would be interested in learning 

how to fly a glider. 

• The information evening is on the 24th January at 6:30pm in the 

South Hall. The meeting should last about 90 mins in total. 

• Each scholarship is worth about £700, & Nene Valley Gliding Club 

in Ramsey is the only gliding club in the UK that offers these 

scholarships in this format to young people.

• There are currently three students in Year 11 who are taking part 

in this once in a lifetime opportunity. 

• It can then lead onto further flying qualifications.

• Abbey College will submit a list of interested students and Nene 

Valley Gliding Club will make the final selection. 

• Meanwhile, please let Ms Stevenson (S15) know if you think this is 

something that interests you or contact her via TEAMS.


	Slide Number 1

